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Fin-Quiz competition was organized on 7
th

 November 2023 by the Department of Commerce, 

School of Social Sciences and Humanities. Around 50 students have actively participated in the 

competition. 

Dr. K. Soundarapandiyan, Head, Department of Commerce, has given an inaugural address and 

highlighted the finance quiz and how it could be used in the corporate finance world. Third BBA 

General students Mr. Irshath Mohammed A, Mr. Ansh Pandey, and Mr. Imran Abdul Rahman 

hosted the entire event and Mr. Irshath Mohammed A acted as a quiz master. 

 

 

The entire competition was divided into three rounds. The first round was conducted with the 

help of questionnaire for 19 teams. 6 teams out of 19 teams were selected for the second round. 

By consolidating the scores of the first and second rounds 3 teams were elevated for the third 

round. 

 

The third round is used to evaluate the finance knowledge and coordination among the team 

members. The final round was conducted in two themes, one based on company profile, logo and 

finance news from RBI, Ministry of Company Affairs, SEBI  other one  buzzer round. Based on 

the highest score, the following students were elevated as winners. 1
st
 place secured by Mr. 
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Ashwin- Ist B.Com(PA),Sulaiman Ahmed-I B.Com(PA) with the cash price of Rs. 1000, 

2ndplace secured by Ms.Vaishnavi.H –II B.Com(Hons),Saferulla.A-II B.Com(Hons) with the 

cash price of Rs. 600, and 3
rd

place secured by R.Mohamed Sadiq-III B.Com(Gen) ,V.Altrin 

Vishal-III B.Com(Gen) with the cash price of Rs. 500. 
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Dr. K. Soundarapandiyan, Head, Department of Commerce congratulated the students and 

distributed the certificate as well as the said cash price to the winners. The event  coordinator 

Mr.R.Sebastin was deliver the vote of thanks.  

 

 The students were given feedback by stating that they were all fully satisfied with the 

quiz competition, and they have suggested the team to conduct this kind of event in near future 

semester as well.   

Thank you 


